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Stephen E. Biehl, a Gold Legacy Life Member of the Tomball VFW Post 2427 in Tomball, 

Texas, was appointed in June 2022 as State Inspector by State Commander Lynn Toomer at 

the 102nd Department of Texas VFW State Convention held in Durant, Oklahoma. 

 

A VFW member since 2009, Comrade Biehl served as Deputy State Inspector (2021-2022), 

Post 2427 Commander (2015-2016), Post 2427 Senior Vice Commander (2014-2015 and 2019-

2021) and served as District 4 Senior Vice Commander (2018-2019).  He was elected as 

District 4 Commander (2019-2021) and currently serves as 2rd Year Trustee and District Chief 

of Staff for District 4.   

 

He was appointed as State Officer of the Day in 2015-2018 was appointed National Aide-de-

Camp twice (2018-2019 and 2020-2021). 

 

Comrade Biehl served in the United States Marine Corps from 1986 to 1996.  He earned 

Navy/Marine Corps Achievement Medal, Joint Meritorious Unit Citation, Good Conduct 

Medal (with 2 Bronze Stars), Navy/Marine Corps Unit Citation, Southwest Asia Service Medal 

(with Bronze Star) and the Kuwait Liberation medals (from Saudi Arabia and Kuwait).   

 

He is married to Monica and has 2 daughters, Ashley, and Maddie and a grandson, Braxton. 

Stephen and Monica reside in Magnolia, Texas with their daughter Maddie. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


